RE: Non-Meeting Arrangements

Wendy DiFruscio [wdifruscio@orcsd.org]
Sent:Tuesday, June 21, 2011 8:12 AM
To: David Taylor (Lowell)

This RTK requests has been received and we will be working on it. Please
note that some of the information will not be available until June 30th
2011. Thank you.

Wendy L. DiFruscio

Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or
from School District employees regarding the business of the School
District, are government records available to the public upon request.
Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to public
disclosure.

————— Original Message-----

From: David Taylor (Lowell) [mailto:dktaylor@F5.com]
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 10:59 AM

To: Wendy DiFruscio

Cc: Eleanor Taylor (entaylor@orol.org); David K. Taylor
(dktaylor@orol.orgqg)

Subject: RTK: Non-Meeting Arrangements

Please send me under the NH Right to Know law all records of
communications (emails, etc.) from 1 Jan. 2011 involving school board
members, other government officials such as selectmen or state
officials, or administrators of the school district or towns of Durham,
Lee or Madbury concerning any arrangements for non-meetings as defined
in the NH Right to Know law. This includes but is not limited to
communications concerning when and where meetings might take place, who
might attend, and what the subject might be. Please also send any such
records of communications involving the search for or selection of an
attorney involved in any such non-meetings.

Thank you,

-David K. Taylor



